
               

St. Mary’s Campus:  920-387-2920 

School Office email:mailto:info@stmarymayville.org 

Website: www.stmarymayville.org 

 

St. Mary School is rooted in Catholic values and committed to academic excellence. We are dedicated to forming a child of God who knows, loves and lives the faith. 

 

St. Mary ChildCare – Mayville 

St. Mary’s School – Mayville, WI 

 

 

❖ Tuesday, Feb. 13: School Advisory 

Board/Home & School Committee 

Meeting. 5pm in school gym 

❖ Monday, Feb. 26: End of 2nd Trimester. 

Report cards go home. 

❖ Saturday, March 9: Cribbage Tournament. 

School gym. Registration and lunch begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at 12:00. 
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Tuesday, February 13 

School Advisory Board/Home & 

School Committee Meeting 

Monday, February 26 

End of 2nd Trimester. 

Report cards go home. 

Saturday, March 9 

Cribbage Tournament 

In school gym. Open to public. 

Lunch/registration begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at Noon. 

February 
Evelyn Hecker   2nd  9th 

Orfelio Briones  Spanish/English 11th 

Kaylynn Kempke   DC Aide 17th 

Joshua Gonzalez Mendoza 1st           22nd 

David Pecsi   Music Teacher      22nd 

Conrado Garza   1st   27th 

Rivas Ramirez, Abbygail  4K  29th 

 

Wednesday, Feb. 14: 
ASH WEDNESDAY 
St. Mary’s (Grades 3K-3) 
8:00 am Mass 

After their Teacher Inservice seminar on 
Friday, Feb. 9th, our teaching staff enjoyed a 
meal at Jug’s Hitching Post!  

mailto:info@stmarymayville.org
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 What’s happening in 

Letter X 

Cosmic Yoga 

Book Buddies 
Welcome back Mr. Briones! We missed you! 

 

Mon. Feb. 12: 

Tue. Feb. 13: 

Wed. Feb. 14:  

Thur. Feb. 15: 

Fri. Feb. 16: 

Taco Bar, Fresh Fruit, Dessert 

Scrambled Eggs, Bacon, Hash Browns, Cinnamon Roll, Fresh Fruit 

Cheese Pizza, Salad, Garlic Bread, Dessert 

Hot Dog on a Bun, Chips/Pickles, Fresh Veggies, Dessert 

Fish Sticks, French Fries, Coleslaw, Rye Bread, Dessert 

Little children, let us love in deed and in truth, and not merely talk about it. (1 John 3:18) 

We did a group exercise this week. We matched letters 

to "stamp" onto our letters. We are learning about 

post office and mail carriers this week! 

We also admired Jack Frost’s handiwork at recess! 

Surround yourself with love!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The 1st graders started two projects this week. For social studies, we are learning 
about the 50 states, maps, and American symbols. Students are creating a lap 
book all about maps. In the end, they will be able to compare maps and globes, 
know the cardinal directions, create their own maps and more! In literacy, we are 
working on a reader’s theater called “Go Wild!” It’s all about what animals in the 
wild eat. We will be sharing the story with our 4K friends. 

St. Mary School third grader Beckham Hurst had a Picnic with the Principal on 

Wednesday, Feb. 7th. Mrs. Yauck says that watching Beckham grow over the years has 

been such a pleasure and she seemed so grown up while we had their lunch 

conversation. Beckham loves spending time with her family. They love to see and 

travel to other places. They have a vacation planned for spring break. Their end 

destination is Florida and Disney World. Beckham told Mrs. Yauck that her family is 

driving so that they can see and spend time is some other states. Highlights are 

seeing the Cake Factory and horseback riding. They spend a lot of time with the 

extended family and love playing with their cousins. Beckham loves school and wants 

us to have 4th grade back. I told her we are working hard on that. She enjoys playing 

with her friends, loves 3rd grade, loves learning to write in cursive, and doing division. 

She is such a pleasure to talk with.  

 

School Advisory Board / 

Home & School Meeting 

Tuesday, Feb. 13th 

5pm in school gym 

All school families are welcome 

and encouraged to attend! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math Centers were a hit with our 5K kids this week! 

We also had fun taste-testing different types of foods! 

Our 1-yr-olds have lots of fun in the play 
area and they love spending time with Miss 
Shelley and Miss Cassy. 
Our 2-yr-olds worked on some valentines this 
week. 

 

Second and third grade learned about the science 

of  recipes and how the ingredients combine to 

make cookies certain texture and consistency. 


